

Reverend Greta Sesheta
Agape International Spiritual Center
5700 Buckingham Pkwy Culver City, CA. 90230
revgreta@agapelive.com

November 14, 2011

Lynn O' Leary-Archer & Committee Vice President for Administration & Finance / CFO Claremont School of Theology 1325 North College Avenue Claremont, CA 91711

Dear Lynn O'Leary-Archer & Committee

It is my pleasure to write this letter on behalf of Tiffany Darrell of Tiffany's Catering. Tiffany's Catering has catered our Agape Women's Retreat for the past two years and has provided very good service and delicious food.

Many of the women attending the Retreat were vegetarian or vegan. Tiffany's not only adhered to our dietary needs, but also provided nutritious food with menus that fit our somewhat modest budget. Her meals were creative and well received by the participants, many of whom provided positive written feedback on the quality, taste and variety of the food provided.

We generally have over 220 women attending our four-day retreat during which breakfast, lunch and dinner are served. Tiffany's Catering was easily able to handle the volume of meals in a timely manner. This is important since completion of our activities within a time frame is essential to the success of the entire retreat.

I am happy to recommend Tiffany's Catering and have confidence that they will be able to meet your catering needs. Please feel free to contact me if I can be of any further assistance at (310) 348-1260, extension 1445 or Email: <a href="mailto:revgreta@agapelive.com">revgreta@agapelive.com</a>.

Rev. Greta Sesheta

Agape International Spiritual Center

Michael Bernard Beckwith, D.D., Founder & Spiritual Director 5700 Buckingham Parkway, Culver City, CA 90230 · 310-348-1250 www.agapelive.com